
Repeat Course Policy 
Students are permitted to retake any course at Sage Graduate Schools. Credits and grade points for the first 
grade will be deleted from the cumulative record, while the grade itself will remain on the transcript and the 
repeat noted. The course information will be listed in the usual manner the second time it appears on the 
transcript. Generally, the course should be repeated in the following semester, however, it may be repeated 
any time prior to graduation. No matter which grade is higher, the most recent grade counts in calculating the 
cumulative grade point average. 

Repetition of coursework for which credit has been granted may jeopardize financial aid eligibility. It is the 
student’s responsibility to understand his or her financial aid situation and the possible consequences of 
repeating courses. Students with questions regarding the impact of course repeats on financial aid should 
consult the Office of Financial Aid. 
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